
To: Shamini Omnes (Chairperson), Sarah Wheeler (Vice-Chairperson), Finlay Cran, 
Ken Eddie, Susan Dunn, Derek Gardiner, Tara-Erin Gilchrist, Adam Grant, Louise 
Grant, Megan Heathershaw, Nicola Johnston, Elaine Mottram, Lorcan O'Connor, 
Martin Robb and Diane Sande.

Town House,
ABERDEEN 20 August 2019

LOCAL LICENSING FORUM

The Members of the LOCAL LICENSING FORUM are requested to meet in 
Aberdeen Samaritans, 60 Dee Street, Aberdeen, AB11 6DS on TUESDAY, 27 
AUGUST 2019 at 2.00 pm.

FRASER BELL
CHIEF OFFICER - GOVERNANCE

B U S I N E S S

1  Apologies  

2  Licensing Conference  

3  Local Licensing Forum & Board  

4  LLF Business Planner  

5  PC Jobson Report Recommendation  

6  Impact of Extended Hours Study  

7  Date of Next Meeting / Meeting Calendar 2020  



Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Shereen 
Balaban, email sbalaban@aberdeencity.gov.uk or 01224 522497 


